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CHI YUN SCHOOL

Dietitian’s session - Tasting Students’ Lunch

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As we always value to provide healthy meal for students, a dietician is arranged to
review and design the meal menu for our students this year, in order to maintain the
recommended standard of the balanced nutrition guide issued by the Department of Health.

Parents are now invited to join the “Dietitian’s session” activity, which will be held on
10th May, 2019 at 11:30a.m, and share your thoughts about the designed menu. Apart from
lunch tasting, the dietician will also share the idea of designing menu and nutrition-related

information. Please fill in the reply slip below and we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Faithfully,
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Mak Man Chiu,

Principal, Chi Yun School

23" April, 2019
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Chi Yun School 18-19 Announcement POS2E

Reply Slip (Dietitian’s session - Tasting Students’ Lunch)

To:Chi Yun School,

I have acknowledged the activity, and I will / will not * join the “Dietitian’s session - Tasting
Students’ lunch” activity on 10™ May, 2019

Name of Student: Class:

Signature of Parent/Guardian :

Date :

*(Please delete the inappropriate item.)



